
From: PSC Executive Director
To: Hembree, Aimee M (PSC)
Cc: Bruner, Brandon S (PSC)
Subject: FW: Request for Intervention case no. 2021-00346
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From: Allen, Chalmer D. < > 
Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 8:16 AM
To: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: Proposed 138-kv transmission line case no. 2021-00346 passing over/near property
belonging to Chalmer Allen

To whom it may concern:
  I received a letter from Kentucky Electric Power providing notice of proposed construction of a 138-
kv electric transmission line (case no. 2021-00346) that contained a map that shows this new power
line could potentially cross my property at 575 and 599 Goose Creek Rd in Eastern Ky 41622.
I am writing this email as a written request for intervention in case no. 2021-00346 and to express
concerns that I have regarding negative effects from electromagnetic radiation this could pose to my
families health. I would like for this power line to moved to safe location from my property or I
would like for AEP to purchase my properties at 575 and 599 Goose Creek Rd, Eastern Ky, 41622.
Please contact me at  or email me at

Thanks

Chalmer D Allen
Marathon Petroleum Logistics Services, LLC
G&P Operations-Langley & Boldman
Operations Specialist
72 Maple Street
Langley, KY  41645
Office: 
Cell: 
Email:
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